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U. S. Department of Transportation
Research and Special Programs Administration
ATTN: Mr. Richard R. Rawl -

2100 2nd Street, SW
Buzzard Point Building, Rm 6218

,

Washington, D.C. 20590

Dear Mr. Rawl:

This is in regard to the application submitted to you on July 9,1979,

by the General Electric Company requesting Type B(U) certiff cation for the

RA-series packages. Based on our review of the application, we have

concluded that the packages (RA-series) authorized by NRC Certificate of

Compliance No. 4986 meets the IAEA requirements for Type B(U) packages.

Sincerely,

[ "

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety

cc: General Electric Co.
ATTN: Mr. Arthur L. Kaplan, Manager
Licensing and Compliance Audits
P.O. Box 780
Wilmington, NC 28401
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